
Meeting Minutes 

October 22, 2014 
 

Lt. Donny Bell from the Village of Palm Springs Police Department met with residents at the 
Lakewood Community Park during the Neighborhood Watch Meet and Greet held on October 
21, 2014.  He addressed the concerns of the attending residents.  Residents requested regularly 
held meetings.  Specific days and times will be determined at the first neighborhood meeting.  
Dawn Cox, the neighborhood liaison with Village of Palm Springs will coordinate with the 
Village of Palm Springs Police and Code Enforcement to set a meeting time for them to come 
and introduce themselves to the residents and address any concerns residents may have as well as 
provide safety tips to keep our families, homes and neighbors safe. 

Refreshments were served (donated by Dawn Cox and El Bogedon) and flyers regarding the 
upcoming National Night Out (held by Village of Palm Springs, Greenacres and City of Atlantis 
Police Departments) were distributed. 
 
Dawn will be attending the Village Council meeting on October 23, 2014. 

 


